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Comments: Motorized vehicles should not be permitted on standard single track trails. E-bikes go entirely too fast
for trails and injuries will occur as a result, if not to the rider, than to someone else. E-bikes should follow the
same restrictions as every other motorized vehicle. If someone can ride an e-bike, they can ride a mountain bike
on a mountain biking trail. Opening up the door for e-bikes on trails will also ultimately result in the desire for an
entirely new type of trail, geared toward faster speeds. Please keep our forests safe and do not let them suffer
from overuse.



